Seat: HUN -1076 Budapest, Szinva street 4. gr.f. 2. Phone number: +36 30 645 2750

> Website: www.triatlon.hu E-mail: triatlon@triatlon.hu

Dear Athletes and Sports Friends!

The Hungarian Triathlon Union has undergone great progress in recent years. The possibilities of the Alliance have been enlarged, and also the sports' mass base grew.

The Hungarian triathlon sport has multiplied the number of straters in the last Olympic round; our elite and development athletes have achived good results in the international arena as well as on the continental and world championships, where they reached podium positions.

Our Union joined the ETU's and the ITU's activities on several occasions: Hungarian officials and committee members are working in different areas of the sport.

In addition to international competitions held in Hungary during the last period, (like ITU Triathlon World Cup, ETU Triathlon Junior Europe Cup, ETU U23 European Championship, ETU Triathlon Youth European Championship) in 2017 a successfull event organizer's conference was held in Budapest.

The Hungarian Triathlon Union will continue to develop international events in the near future. This endeavor is part of the ETU Triathlon European Cup in Székesfehérvár wich we intend to do a long-term, new, high-quality competition venue for the sport.

Székesfehérvár - which is one of the most determinative and dynamically developing city – can be the place of the 21th century's sports.

Allow me, to invite you, the contestants, the sports organizers to Székesfehérvár on behalf of my and the Hungarian Triathlon Union's name to be part of the birth of a new competition and contribute to it's success with your personal attendance.

I would like to wish for the competitors good preparation and outstanding results as well as for the escorts a successful job and a pleasant stay in Hungary!

Budapest, 5th March 2018.

Best regards,

Béla Bátorfi Dr. president of the Hungarian Triathlon Union